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City of Fraser 
3 250 KENDALL • FR'ASER, MICHlGAN 48026

Cross Connection Control - Appointment Request Notice

Print Date: 03/14/2022 

Dear Water Customer: 

The City of Fraser has contracted with HydroCorp of Troy, Ml to perform the State of Michigan 
mandated Cross Connection Control Program. Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this 
matter. 

The purpose of the Cross Connection Control Program is to help eliminate possible contamination of 
the public water distribution system. There are two required components of the program; 1) site 
inspection and 2) testing of backflow prevention assemblies. 

As part of this program, a survey of the internal water system at your property will be completed. 
Inspectors will be reviewing the water system from the point of entry, basement and on the outside of 
your home for connections that could possibly contaminate the water distribution system. There 
are no fees for the inspection(s). However, any costs associated with the replacement, modification 
(s), installation, and/or testing of backflow prevention assemblies is the responsibility of the property 
owner/manager and/or occupant. 

Your first step is to visit schedulemvinspection.net to schedule an appointment at your earliest 

convenience. Your appointment needs to be scheduled no later than 5 business days from receiving 
this notice as inspectors will be in your area shortly. It is necessary that someone 18 years of age or 
older be present during the inspection. A valid signature will be required at the conclusion of the 
inspection. 

Following the inspection, you will be notified in writing if plumbing modification(s) and/or testing of 
backflow prevention assemblies are necessary. We look forward to working with you in protecting 
the drinking water supply. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact HydroCorp at 1-844 
-493-7641 Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm.


